
Please consider redistricting our state to give fair representation of values throughout the state. This 
would allow balance between both political parties and not create a political powerhouse that it 
currently is. What is important for portland and the willamette valley does not apply to the whole state. 
 
Thank you 
Jason Sherman 
57357 crest acres rd 
Coquille, Or 97423 
 


